
Baltimore MBDA 
CARES Act Program
Presents: “Connecting You With Your Customer”

RSVP for this informative Webinar at the link below:

http://www.anymeeting.com/PIID=EF57DE85844A3D

Tuesday, November 17, 2020 at 1:00 PM

Discussion: "Steps to Gaining Business Clarity and Revamping your Marketing Strategy         
During COVID-19"

In Partnership with:

Baltimore MBDA CAP 
Phone Number: (667) 303-3547

The Minority Business Development 
Agency (MBDA) CARES Act Program (CAP)  
is designed to deliver COVID-19 MBE Relief 
Services to Minority Business Enterprises 
(MBE) during the following period: June 1, 
2020 through May 31, 2021.

Owned and Operated by: L. S. Caldwell & Associates, Inc.
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